
Grand Rapids FSDO FAASTeam presents:

The Flight Review - Checking a Box or Educational

Opportunity?

The Flight Review required by 14 CFR 61.56 is
an opportunity for education and evaluation
customized to the type of flying the pilot does, the
types of aircraft the pilot flies, as well as the types
of airspace within which the pilot flies.  It should
focus on the risks particular to the types of flying
the pilot does.
We’ll discuss suggested processes and best
practices for the Flight Review both from an
instructor’s standpoint and that of the pilot
receiving the review.
Directions: Meeting will be held in the FBO/Airport
Administration Building

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Thu, Dec 14, 2017 - 18:30 EST

Falcon Aviation - Kendallville

Municipal Airport

363 East Airport Road

Kendallville, IN 46755

Contact: Samuel Heiter
(574) 220-1787

samuel.l.heiter@faa.gov

Select #: GL0979784

FPM Samuel Heiter

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


